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From: Rick Mayuk
Sent: March-20-18 1:46 PM
To: Vining, Krista
Cc: Austin, Sam; Cheryl Stewart-Walsh
Subject: HEMDCC Request - Friends of the Dartmouth Splashpad Group

Hello,

On behalf the “Friends of the Dartmouth Splashpad” group, we request the opportunity to present at the HEMDCC
meeting on April 5, 2018 regarding our initiative.

“Friends of the Dartmouth Splashpad” is a volunteer, community lead initiative aiming to bring a regional splashpad
recreation area to Dartmouth. Our vision is that this facility will serve all citizens in Halifax, with a focus on the
Dartmouth Harbour East district region.

We kindly request that HEMDCC direct City of Halifax staff to formally work with “Friends of the Dartmouth Splashpad”
group to explore this concept.

If granted the opportunity to present, we are happy to provide additional background information in advance of the
meeting.

Thank you in advance,

Rick Mayuk
Friends of the Dartmouth Splashpad
https://www.fb.com/groups/DartmouthSplashpad
Email: DartmouthSplashpad@prnail.com


